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Hi Kyle,
 
Nice to meet you, as well as some of your other colleagues too!
 
Yes, I’m currently your ACCJC VP staff liaison and look forward to supporting your colleges’
accreditation efforts.
 
No need to address District Recommendation 1 on the issue of IIIA6 since it no longer exists.  Just
put a statement that this recommendation is no longer applicable since the Commission acted
to delete the Standard during its January 2018 Board of Directors meeting.
 
Here’s my contact information below and look forward to working with you all.   James and Kelly,
feel free to reach out to me anytime.
 
Best,
Gohar
 
 
******************
Gohar Momjian
Vice President
Accrediting Commission for Community and Junior Colleges
Office: 415-506-0234 x108
Cell: 415-301-0570
gmomjian@accjc.org
 
 
 

From: Crider, Kyle [mailto:KyleCrider@whccd.edu] 
Sent: Monday, May 6, 2019 11:35 AM
To: Gohar Momjian
Cc: Preston, James; Cooper, Kelly
Subject: VP Liaison & District Rec #1 for West Hills Coalinga and Lemoore
 
Hi Gohar,
It was good talking to you at the ACCJC Conference last week.  I was looking to 1) confirm that you
currently serving as the VP Liaison for West Hills College Lemoore and West Hills College Coalinga
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(taking over following Steve Reynolds’ resignation), and 2) get some clarity on District
Recommendation #1 (Improvement) that we received as a result of our March 2017 site visits:
 
District Recommendation 1 (Improvement): In order to increase effectiveness, the team
recommends that the district update the evaluation instrument of academic administrators to
formally and consistently include the use of results of learning outcomes assessment to
improve
teaching and learning. (III.A.6)
 
Given that this recommendation only references Standard III.A.6 (now deleted), what, if anything,
will our colleges be required to address for this recommendation in their midterm reports and in
general?
 
I have cc’d our colleges’ respective ALOs. 
 
Thanks,
 
 
KYLE CRIDER
DIRECTOR OF ACCREDITATION, RESEARCH, INSTITUTIONAL EFFECTIVENESS, AND PLANNING
9900 CODY STREET
COALINGA, CA 93210
559-934-2129 | kylecrider@whccd.edu | fax 559-934-2834
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